
Special Meeting – March 22, 2010 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Brown. Present: Brown, Timm, Thornton, Scott, 
and Ott.  Today’s meeting is to select a person to be our new custodian, replacing Maxine 
Hamlin who has resigned.  It was agreed by the board that the new custodian will begin 
on April 1, 2010 with Maxine still on the payroll for the month of April for training 
purposes. Maxine’s official end date will be May 1, 2010. 
We began with 7 applications and narrowed it down to interviewing 5 candidates today at 
20 minute intervals beginning at 5:00 pm.   
The candidates interviewed were:  Tony Loewe, Hope Smith, Darlene Stevens, Nicole 
Bayha, and Mary (Debbie) Rasmussen. 
Following the interviews and questions the board voted for each candidate with a point 
system of 1-5 for each person, with 5 being their first choice.  The candidate who had the 
most votes was Darlene Stevens.  Some discussion. 
Motion Ott, seconded Scott to appoint Darlene Stevens as our new custodian of 
Caledonia Township.  Carried. 
Motion Thornton, seconded Timm to adjourn at 6:55 p.m. 


